

Canon Sharples

Church of England Primary School and Nursery

Whelley, Wigan WN2 1BP



ax: (01942) 776119 [√] enquiries@canons Headteacher: Mrs J Woodcock Executive Headteacher: Mrs J Kneale



22nd October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

I would like to provide you with the following school updates:

Food Allergens

The Local Governing Board have reviewed school's practice in relation to food allergens and have taken the decision that children can no longer bring sweets/chocolates/cakes etc into school to celebrate their birthday. As an alternative, children are invited to wear non-uniform on their special day, or nearest school day, to celebrate. Please can I remind you that if your child wishes to bring a snack into school for morning break, this can either be a piece of toast or a piece of fruit. Also, for those children bringing a packed lunch, fizzy pop, sweets and chocolate bars are not permitted.

Access

As the dark nights draw in, school will be closing the loop line gates at 4pm therefore following any after school clubs, children and their parents/carers will need to use the main entrance.

School Displays

As part of our renewal of displays in school, we will be taking down art work, produced by pupils the year the school opened. If you know of anybody who would like to claim one of the face tile, please call into the school office to arrange this.

Thank you for your continuing support. Kind Regards

Mrs Woodcock









